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This Week

Tuesday, September 4th
❏ First day of school!

Date
❏ Event

Date
❏ Event

Other updates

Get updates online
Be sure to sign up for the 5/6 
group on Bloomz for updates! 
Follow Brooklin School on 
Facebook for more general 
school information.
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Math - Mrs. Tapley
Welcome back to school! Please read the attached letter that details some of 
the positive messages I will be sharing with your children about math. We will be 
working on expectations and routines this week, along with open-ended math 
problems. Your child will have a brief homework assignment Tuesday through 
Thursday. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
rtapley@brooklinschool.org

Science/Social Studies - Mrs. Bebell
7th and 8th grade students will alternate between science and social studies 
topics throughout the year. To start with, they will be designing inventions and 
putting the scientific method to the test. Please see the syllabus that is being 
sent home later this week  for an outline of what topics we will be exploring this 
year. Feel free to contact me at abebell@brooklinschool.org. 

English Language Arts - Mrs. Baird
I am so excited to start this year! I am teaching English Language Arts, which 
involves reading and writing, to all students grades 3-8. I am so excited to be 
teaching this subject, as reading and writing are some of my passions in life! I 
am excited to instill this love into the students of Brooklin School! We will be 
starting this year with reading the book, Breakthrough! How Three People 
Saved “Blue Babies” and Changed Medicine Forever. We will be diving into the 
book beginning next week. This week, we will be doing projects relating to our 
summer reading. I can be contacted at jbaird@brooklinschool.org if you have 
any questions! 
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School updates

Tuesday, September 4
❏ First day of school!

Thursday, September 13
❏ PTF Back to School BBQ

5:30 pm

Cell phones and personal 
electronics
Students will not be allowed to 
carry their phones or use them in 
class. If they don’t need them for 
before or after school activities, 
it’s probably best to just leave 
them at home. Personal devices 
can be kept in lockers or in a 
classroom storage/charging 
station that is monitored by Mrs. 
Tapley.

Get updates online
Be sure to sign up for the 7/8 
group on Bloomz for updates! 
Follow Brooklin School on 
Facebook for more general 
school information.
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